
 

NOTICE OF COMPLAINT 

 
 
March 11, 2022 

ICMS #: 2022-0181        

 

On March 11, 2022 the OPO received an online complaint.  

The complainant alleges: Officer operating vehicle  made multiple improper lane changes. 
Cut across 3 lanes of traffic with no blinker. Speeds. Drives straddling middle lane. 

 

This notice of complaint is a request for Internal Affairs to initiate an investigation to determine 
if the employee conduct is within compliance of APD policy, Civil Service Rules, and Municipal 
Civil Service Rules. 

 

 




